
Universal healthcare authority: Fees to be collected after launching e-network for the 
system’s sub-agencies  

The universal healthcare authority will start collecting service fees after launching an electronic 
network that links all the system’s sub-agencies at the end of December 2019. The new 
network will allow different agencies to access patients’ data anytime and anywhere. 


